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From the Principal 

The term has started very well and most of the 

children have settled down to what is going to 

be a very busy term. We had our first students 

only assembly in a long time (since first term) 

led by the student leadership team. Even 

though they haven’t had a lot of practice with 

assemblies this year, they were very polished 

and led the assembly very well. Our senior 

Nyoongar students also explained the current 

Nyoongar season of Makuru very articulately. I 

am very proud of our senior students who have 

shown that they can step up when required. 

Congratulations to them and to their teachers 

who have helped to develop their confidence. 

Assemblies 

Our future assemblies are advertised on the 

term calendar and only families of the students 

in the class that is leading the assembly and of 

the students who are receiving awards are  

invited to attend the assembly. Please ensure 

that as adults we all maintain the 1.5m rule for 

physical distancing. Families may sit together 

but need to social distance from others. 

Parking 

Families attending the assemblies may come 

through the gate on the bottom oval and park 

behind the brick building which houses the staff 

room and room 1. Please leave promptly after 

assembly as the students use the oval for  

athletics practice after assembly. 

Kindergarten and Pre-primary Applications 

Applications for Kindergarten and Pre-primary 

have now closed and letters will be sent out 

next week to advise of outcome. 

 

 

Breakfast 

The first school breakfast for the term will be 

held in week 3 on Thursday 6 August from 

8.15am for any children that would like to have 

a breakfast of wheat biscuits, peaches and milk. 

Running Club 

The running club has now commenced. Students 

who are interested in getting some running 

practice can run on the oval under supervision 

from 8.15am every day. 

Potholes in the Car Park 

We have been aware of the potholes in the car 

park and they have been reported to the  

maintenance team, however, these things  

always take time to get fixed but it is finally  

being done. Unfortunately this is a yearly  

occurrence over winter with heavy rain. 

Drop Off and Pick up of Students 

Thank you to all of the families of our school for 

continuing to maintain this practice and for  

taking care to drive carefully and safely. It is very 

important for us all to continue to work  

together to keep all our children safe. 

 

 

Lesley Ghent 

Principal 

40 Boyle Lane 

Orange Grove, WA 6109 

P 9232 3400 

www.ogps.wa.edu.au 
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Scholastic Book Club Orders 

Orders for catalogue issue 5 close on 2nd  

August. Please call Melissa on 0447 552 999 if 

any questions. 
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Community News 

After School Arts in  
Kalamunda 

 

After School Arts enrolment is on Thursday 30th 
July between 4-5pm at St Barnabas church Hall 
in Kalamunda (Opposite Hotel). 

Vacancies exist in all classes of Pottery, Painting 
and drawing and Hooked on Hessian. Classes 
commence Thursday 4th August from 4-6pm for 
8 weeks. 

Please phone Norma on 0491 634 235 with 
bookings and any enquiries. Ages from 6 yrs up. 
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